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  It is a sad fact that young people are often the first and most innocent

victims of environmental problems. I believe that we must create a “youth

friendly” environment. What is good for our youth is good for our society.

  The reverse is also true – what is bad for our youth is bad for society.

Young people are part of the solution. They can serve as important

ambassadors for what we all need to do in order to create a more

sustainable society. 

  That is why education for sustainable development is

so vital. That is also why I am pleased that the YMP and GEYC are

contributing to a more sustainable future in the interest of all of us.

Margot Wallström

European Commissioner for the Environment

  There will be no progress neither in environmental protection nor in

development unless the principles of sustainable development have taken

root in knowledge, attitudes and behaviour of humankind.

  No government will be able to long-term planning, unless the majority of

the electorate will support policies for  "meeting the needs of the present

without comprimising the ability of future generations to meet their own

needs", to quote Gro Harlem Brundtland's definition of sustainable

development.

  The Global Environmental Youth Conference 2004 in Alexandria is a landmark

inviting the young generation all over the world to participate in local

and global efforts during the World Decade on Education for Sustainable

Development (2005-2014).

  Co-operative learning without frontiers is one of the best tools available

to the young generation for safeguarding our common future.

Traugott Schoefthaler, Secretary-General, German Commission for UNESCO 

and Executive Director select of the Anna Lindh-Foundation for the Dialogue of

Cultures








